
PUBLIC COMMENTS – 
  for the Tuesday, December 10, 2024 Board Meeting 
 

 

 

From: Bob Robertson  
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 7:40 PM 
To: PublicComments 
Subject: Re: Speeding Questions 
 
None of this is difficult to explain. You have explained it. You need to pull over all 
speeders. That's the end of the conversation. 30 mph is too much for 187th Street. We 
don't need sass from 911 when we call, we want you to pull over the speeders. We 
have seen a lot of speeding yesterday and today and no officers. You are not doing 
enough. We want the speed limit moved to 20. 25 is too high for a residential area if you 
aren't going to enforce the site limit. Is there a reason you aren't pulling over cars using 
cell phones or that have illegal tinting? 911 asks us to identify the drivers. We can't see 
them, they are driving too fast with illegal tinting. 
 

 


